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YEARLY MEETING OF FRIENDS.-ELLSWORTH POLICE COURT. 

voters of the corporation callcd to accept this chartcr, and the 
annual election shall be in the month of March. 

SECT. 10. The clerk shall keep a record of all the doings and 
proceedings at the meetings of said corporation. 

SECT. 11. At the first meeting of said corporation called 
agrceably to the eighth section of this act, the legal voters shall 
vote by ballot on the question of accepting this charter, and if a 
majority shall vote in favor of its acceptance, then this act shall 
take effect, and the corporation shall then proceed to org'anize and 
choose its officers. 

SECT. 12. 'l'his act shall take effect from and after its approval 
by the g'overnor, so far as to empower the said first meeting to be 
called, and if the charter shall be accepted as provided in section 
eleven of this act j then the same shall take and have complete 
effect in all its parts. 

Approved February 18, 1876. 

An act to amencl the charter of the Yearly Meeting of Friends for New England. 

Be it enacled by lhe Senate and House of Representatives in Legis­
lature assembled, as follows: 

SECT. 1. The third section of " an act to incorporate the Yearly 
Meeting of Friends for New England," passed February seven­
teellth,in the year eighteen hundred and seveuty-five, is hereby 
amended by striking ou~ the proviso, which is in the following 
words: "Provided, that real and personal estate held by said 
corporation, shall not be exempt from taxation," and said proviso 
is hereby repealed. 

SECT. 2. This act shall take efrect when approved. 

Approved February 18, 1876. 

An nct in relation to toe Ellsworth Police Court. 

Be it enacled by the Senate and House of Representatives in Legis­
lature assembled, as follows: 

SECT. 1. The police court of the city of Ellsworth, in the 
county of Hancock, shall be hereafter styled the Ellsworth muni­
cipal court. The present judge of said court shall continue rn 
office until the end of the term for which he was elected. The 
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